
Media Invite: KZN Health asks for divine 
intervention to quell the death of healthcare 

professionals in the Province 
25 March 2018 

Dear Media Colleague, 

You are cordially invited to join KZN Health MEC Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo and leaders of the 
clergy for a prayer meeting at the Addington Hospital Centenary Nurses Hall on Monday 26 
March 2018, at 14h00. 

The aim of the prayer meeting is to ask for divine intervention to quell a spate of incidents that 
have claimed the lives of doctors and nurses in the province in recent months. 

MEC Dhlomo is concerned that the Department is losing skilled healthcare professionals as a 
result of incidents that are due to road crashes, human error, acts of violence as well as those 
that are beyond human control. 

The prayer meeting will be attended by leaders of different faiths, and there will be photo and 
interview opportunities. 

Details of the prayer meeting are as follows: 

 Venue: Addington Nurses Centenary Hall 
 Date: 26 March 2018 
 Time: 14h00 

  For enquiries, contact Agiza Hlongwane on 083 706 8403 


